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TOWN OF JUNO BEACH 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL - Renovate Two Dune Walkovers located at 530 & 800 Ocean Drive   
 

Friday, November 6, 2020 
SUBJECT: Update from Mandatory Pre-Meeting on 11/5/2020, 10:00am  
 
 
Attached is a copy of the sign in sheet as requested. 
 
Per the discussion at the meeting about the trimming of the seagrapes. Andrea Dobbins spoke to the Town’s 
code enforcement officer and she indicated that a professional "arborist" does not need to be hired but a 
licensed landscaper with dune vegetation experience is required. 
 
If you think seagrape trimming will be needed please consider that with your bid. Prior to construction, a 
meeting with our code enforcement and with DEP will be arranged. 
 
Andrea Dobbins will speak to adjacent property managers about parking for your crews but access to private 
property is not an option. You will need to use the sidewalk within the easement of the walkover to remove and 
replace the materials. 
 
Mark Powell, P.E. of Isiminger & Stubbs Engineering, Inc., is going to make some adjustments to the drawing 
for the 800 Ocean walkover. As soon as it is received, it will be forwarded to all contractor that attended the 
pre-bid meeting. 
 


